DRINKING WATER WARNING

DO NOT USE YOUR WATER UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE
Aqua Pennsylvania, Inc. Bristol Water System PWS ID PA1090001
 Bristol Township, Bucks County, Pennsylvania 
Aqua Pennsylvania Inc. (Aqua) has issued a Do Not Use water advisory for its customers in the area between Cedar Avenue and 6th Avenue, South of State Road effective August 13, 2010. 

In response to customer complaints of an odor of ammonia in the water, Aqua has determined from water samples collected this morning that the water supply in the above area contained elevated levels of ammonia.  

What should I do?

DO NOT USE THE WATER UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  Aqua advises customers to flush the plumbing in their homes, especially if they smell ammonia in the water.  Aqua will issue a credit for water used for flushing.
What happened?  What is being done?

Aqua has been flushing the mains in the area to remove the water with the high levels.  Samples collected in the distribution system at 11 a.m. this morning showed reduced levels of ammonia.  Aqua will continue to flush the area and will notify you when the water has been restored to normal levels of ammonia. 
For more information, please contact Aqua Pennsylvania, Inc. staff at  __1-877-987-2782_____.
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.
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